
Vision Service Plan - ID Number Reminder 
 
The City of Mesa contracts with Vision Service Plan (VSP) to deliver our vision benefit program. ID cards 
are not required or issued for this valuable employee benefit plan and service. However, when you or 
your covered family members visit a vision provider, let them know that your vision insurance is through 
VSP. Provide your unique member ID number so that the provider can verify your coverage and apply 
the VSP benefit levels to the services you receive. Your VSP unique member ID number is simply your 
City issued employee ID number preceded by 4 or 5 zeros to make a total 9-digit number. It is not your 
social security number - as may sometimes be the experience for other vision plan insurance that 
providers are used to dealing with. 
 
Although ID cards are not issued/required, you have the option to either save, print, or email a 
personalized VSP ID card that includes you name, coverage type and copay information. Simply log into 
your VSP account at www.vsp.com and scroll down to the “Member ID Card” option and click on the 
“View Member ID Card” button. This is just for informational purposes and, again, is not required to be 
presented to your vision provider when receiving routine vision care services. 
 
Questions? Call VSP at 1-800-877-7195 or go online at www.vsp.com. You can also contact the Employee 
Benefits office at 480-644-2299 Monday through Thursday, 7 am to 6 pm. For more information on the 
City’s vision benefits, please visit the Vision page of our Benefits website at 
https://www.mesaaz.gov/government/employee-benefits/active/vision. 
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